
 

Coláiste Cois Siúire Uniform 
(Extract from section 6.3 of the school Code of Behaviour) 
Students must wear school uniform on all school days unless otherwise informed by school 
management. 

The CCS uniform consists of: 

• Boys  Grey school trousers 

Girls – Grey school skirt or grey school trousers 

• Navy school crested jumper 

• White shirt 

• Black/grey socks 

• Black/Brown shoes only (please note that footwear that is not a formal shoe is not 

permitted – school management decision on this matter is final) 

 

Example of runner/trainer that is 

not permitted: 

Example of formal shoe that is 

permitted: 

  

 

If parents require clarity about what items are permitted for the school uniform they are 

advised to contact the school in advance of purchasing uniform items. 

 
A white tee-shirt or vest may be worn under the white shirt. Coloured tee-shirts are not 

permitted. Should a student prefer additional layers of clothing, under-layers should be worn. 

Wearing additional non-uniform jumpers/hoodies/coats etc. over school uniform is not 

acceptable during class times/school events. 

 
Students must wear tracksuit and runners for P.E. classes. Normal school uniform is not 

acceptable for P.E. 

 
Excess jewellery will be confiscated immediately and may be reclaimed from the Principal. 



 
• Female students are permitted to wear one pair of stud earrings 

• Other visible piercings, e.g. nose-piercings, are not permitted and must be removed upon 

request  

• Male students are not permitted to wear any form of piercings 

 
It is advised that all uniform should be clearly marked with the student’s name. CCS does not 

take any responsibility for misplaced uniform items. 

  
Students attending school without the correct uniform may be offered spare items from the 

school lost and found if available and are expected to wear these in place of non-uniform 

items which may be confiscated. Students who are not in compliance with the School Uniform 

Policy are liable to face sanctions, up to and including being asked to be collected from school, 

until such time as compliance is achieved.  

 
In all cases, school authorities will make a final judgement of what constitutes acceptable 
standards of appearance. Parents are required to support the school in achieving the 
correct school uniform. 
 


